A Division of the Rail Conference of the International Brotherhood of Teamsters

General Committee of Adjustment

16 Cypress Point Rd. Westampton, New Jersey 08060

James P. Brown

General Chairman

BLE&T/NJT

Tel. (732) 713-5205

Email: jimbrownbletnjti@amail.com

ViA: ELECTRONIC MAIL

June 7, 2019

Re: GCA Update
Dear Brothers and Sisters;

I would like to update you on the current situation. NJ Transit has made no attempt to
discuss or address any of the issues listed in my letter dated May 31, 2019 RE: GCA
report.

The carrier is preoccupied with the current rollover on June 16™. The carrier is extremely
worried that many if not all engineers will take their contractual 48 hours off before making
a pick. They are also concerned that engineers will wait for the last minute to inform the
crew callers whether they want to stay on their current assignment. I would remind all
BLET members who wait till the last minute to decide, you may not be able to get in contact
with the crew callers due to the volume of calls. If this should happen please call the voice
mail and leave a message with your name, employee number and whether you want to
remain on your assignment or the assignment you would like to pick.

Very irul%rourss

mes P, Brbwn
General Chairman BLE&T/NIT

Cc: George Petrie General S/T
Dave Ziegler Vice G/C
Tom Haas L/C 171
Robert Davia L/C 272
Don Melhorn L/C 373
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